
Dear North Dakota Senate Legislators,


Thank you for the work you do to serve our state. I am writing in opposition to SB2307 
because it is vague, fraught with government over-reach, and seems to be written by people 
desiring to be punitive to librarians and libraries. If a bill like this were enacted, it would need 
taxpayer dollars to make capital expenditures to change buildings across North Dakota which 
could be much better used for library programs and services developed by the exceptional 
librarians in the state of North Dakota.


Respectfully submitted,


Michele Anderson


